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 Objection

Comments Whilst I do not live in the immediate area I grew up near Balcombe and so know it well. It is truly
heartbreaking to hear of proposals such as this in what is an AONB. The very nature of these proposals
goes against one of the core principles of the NPPF, which seeks to deliver sustainable development.
Evidently what is proposed here is not a sustainable form of energy production. As a society we need
to be rapidly decarbonising our economy, this technology is not the future. I therefore object to the
proposals.
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